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In Phonics, we have been learning to join in with
words and actions to nursery songs, articulate
words clearly, keep in time with the beat, and
copy the sounds and actions. We aim to develop
a wide repertoire of songs and rhymes.
In Numeracy, we focused on counting up to 10
objects. We have been learning to count things
that cannot be touched like claps, jumps, pats
and sounds. 
In Topic/Literacy, we looked at “Jungle Animals”.
We painted our jungle animal masks and role-
played with them. We also had a wonderful time
creating our mini jungle and remembering what
animals live in that habitat.

School Fair

This week in
Nursery

Upcoming
Events

31 Oct-  Halloween 

               Dress Up Day

1-3 Nov- Parent-Teacher

                 Meeting

9 Nov- Star of the Month

18 Nov- School Fair

Nursery and R1 are teaming up at the
annual school fair to bring you the Balloon
Pop! game. Please help our stall by donating
prizes, such as balloons, pens, notebooks,
stickers, colours, small toys, or gift cards.
Please hand in your donation by November
17th. All donations are greatly appreciated.

Miss Rita's Classroom                     27 October 2023

Meet our
new friends

Jolie Ying Xing

-Saturday, 
18th November 2023. 



 The Week In Photos

Body percussion- Action Songs

Counting things that cannot be touched



 The Week In Photos

Nursery Bookworms 

Learning about the “Jungle Animals”


